
From: Ferguson, Yoon - OWCP
To: Nece, Patricia - SOL; Fisher, Maia - SOL
Cc: Chance, Michael A - OWCP; Delo, Gerald L - OWCP; Campbell, Carol A - OWCP
Subject: FW: Response of Transocean, R&B Falcon Corporation and Golden Oak Mining Co LP in regards to the Comment

Request on Proposed Collection of Information
Date: Friday, December 29, 2017 1:54:47 PM
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Good afternoon Patty,
 
Please see below.
 
Thank you,
Yoon
 

From: Perez, Xavier (Houston) [mailto:Xavier.Perez@deepwater.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 29, 2017 1:45 PM
To: Ferguson, Yoon - OWCP
Subject: RE: Response of Transocean, R&B Falcon Corporation and Golden Oak Mining Co LP in regards
to the Comment Request on Proposed Collection of Information
 
Yoon:
 
Please consider this email our response to the new proposed collection of information.  
 
The requirement to provide certified actuarial report for renewal applicants seems to be unduly
burdensome.  Further, the cost to have one performed yearly would be expensive.  We have fewer
than 10 active claimants on our books and the total liability falls well within our self-insured
retentions.   We suggest that you remove this requirement for those companies that do not have
outstanding/future excessive BLBA exposures.
 
Warmest Regards,
 
Xavier Perez

Risk Analyst II, Risk Management Department

 | 4 Greenway Plaza, Fourth Floor | Houston, Texas, 77046 | office 713.232.7423 | mobile
281.546.2873 | www.deepwater.com
 
 
 

From: Ferguson, Yoon - OWCP [mailto:Ferguson.Yoon@dol.gov] 
Sent: Friday, December 8, 2017 8:44 AM
To: Perez, Xavier (Houston) <Xavier.Perez@deepwater.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Proposed Collection of Information; Comment Request (BLBA)
 
Good morning Mr. Perez,
 
Yes, that’s correct.  We’d like to have your comments on the new proposed collection.
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Thank you,
Yoon  
 
Yoon Ferguson
OWCP/DAO/Branch of Administrative Operations and Communications
202-354-9647
 
How was my service today? Please take a 3-minute survey: DAO Customer Service Survey

 
 

From: Perez, Xavier (Houston) [mailto:Xavier.Perez@deepwater.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 3:05 PM
To: Ferguson, Yoon - OWCP
Subject: Proposed Collection of Information; Comment Request (BLBA)
 
Yoon:
 
We are in receipt of the draft forms … my understanding is that the Dept of Labor wants us to
comment on the forms and the information being requested correct?  We are not to fill out the forms
yet…
 
Warmest Regards,
 
Xavier Perez

Risk Analyst II, Risk Management Department

 | 4 Greenway Plaza, Fourth Floor | Houston, Texas, 77046 | office 713.232.7423 | mobile
281.546.2873 | www.deepwater.com
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